
 Dilworth News 
for the week of 

Sept. 20, 2021 
 
 
FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION – go to dilworth.slcschools.org. 
   
Mon., Sep. 20 . . .     1st grade goes to Planetarium – 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m 
Wed., Sep. 22 . . .     5th grade goes to Lake Mary – 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
Thurs., Sep. 23 . . .     Short Day – school out at 1:45 p.m. 
Fri., Sep. 24 . . .     NO SCHOOL – non-student day 
Wed., Sep. 29 . . .     5th grade goes to Hale Theater – 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
Fri., Oct. 1 . . .     Short Day – school out at 1:45 p.m. 
 
Principal’s Message 
Dilworth Family, 
     It was so nice to see so many of you at the “Picnic in the Park” event last Thursday night. It was 
delightful to get to speak with many of you as well. This has been so strange; I feel as if I have met 
many of you for the “first time” several times. I do apologize if I have forgotten meeting you before. I 
think the activity was much needed and well attended. A great BIG THANK YOU! To the PTA for putting 
this on.  
      Just another reminder (I know it is a lot) on Covid-19. If your child is sick, please let us know and we 
will send you the protocols to return to school. If they have been exposed to Covid-19, again let us know 
and we will work with you to make sure you know what to do and how to proceed. When you let us know, 
we give that information to our district Covid-19 point of contact who works with the Health department 
to ensure information is gathered so dates for return can be set properly and guidelines are met. This 
District point of contact will work with you once we give them the information you supply to us.  
      We ask that you speak with your children about the “Devious Licks” TikTok challenge that is trending. 
We have had a few buildings in the district vandalized already. Students will be held responsible for 
restitution of theft, and or damage caused by vandalism. This will include the cost of time to 
repair/replace damaged items. We will follow our S-3 Policy for student conduct and discipline. Let’s get 
them trending something positive! 
       We do appreciate your support and all you do!  
Kind regards, 
Richard Squire, Principal 
Felicia Wood, Assistant Principal 
801-481-4806 
 
PTA NEWS 
     Thanks for your support with our “Picnic in the Park” event! It was fun to meet and mingle. 
     We are so excited to be kicking off our fall fundraiser, Dots for Dilworth. Your students will be sent 
home today (9/20) with donation envelopes that contain the following: 
-Scratch off Card 
-Reward Coupons 
-How-to Flier 



     Dots for Dilworth will be running from today, Sept 20th until Oct 1st. Please help your child in raising 
funds, of which 100% will go to the Dilworth family. We can accept cash, checks payable to Dilworth 
PTA, or Online donations on the PTA memberhub website: dilworth.memberhub.com 
    If you or anyone you know are interested in volunteering throughout the year, please email Stephanie 
Oblad (stephanie.oblad@gmail.com). We have a lot of fun programs and events at Dilworth and they 
can’t happen without support from families!  
    
LIBRARY NEWS 
Dragons Are Readers!  
Week of September 20th---   
     Students will be checking-off digital skills in the coming weeks and will have several Digital 
Citizenship lessons in the Library. Learning to navigate the internet and be “street-smart” on the 
internet are important skills in our digital world.   
     Students will also be guided to their Canvas Library Page in the coming weeks where they will find 
resources and extensions on upcoming lessons. Students are able to access SORA thru their Canvas 
Library Page along with Utah’s Online Library:  Go to https://onlinelibrary.uen.org  
Login Name:  online  
Password:  information       
     When students finish reading a ”BATTLE of the Books” book, they are to fill out this form 
online https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=iFl4W1nRVkKZxmR0oGlvE8us2wMN-
yhNmmMWp0z0nSBUMUFXTDM0T0NJNzJJNFBSUUxMQktYR1Q0SS4u . It is available inside their 
Canvas Library page and also on our school website on the Library page, under Resources on the right 
side.   
      Currently on display in the Library:  
Books about 9-11, New York City, and Immigration  
New Nonfiction books, underneath the windows on the left  
Picture books of interest, above the E for Everyone Books  
New Fiction books, as you enter on the right  
                    ------Happy Reading! from Mrs. Park in the Library  
 
COUNSELOR CORNER 
Hi Dilworth Families,  
    This month your students are learning about Bullying and Harassment. In these lessons, your student 
will learn what bullying is, what bullying is not, when bullying behavior is actually harassment, and when 
and how to report bullying and harassment to an adult.  
     Be on the lookout for a Note from Mrs. E this week with more information about what your students 
are learning and how to support their knowledge at home! 
     I am excited for another year here at Dilworth! We also have a new district level Social Worker who 
will be working with us - Emily Duffin! Emily comes to Dilworth with many years of experience working in 
a clinical setting, and we are excited to have her working with us this year. As always, if you need 
anything or have questions or concerns about your student, please let me know!  
Take care,  
Mrs. E 
Bethany Epstein, LCSW 
Counselor  
P: 801.481.4806 x 106 … C: 602.935.4208 
E: bethany.epstein@slcschools.org 
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